
 

All College communication to its members will be by email.  It is a professional obligation for 
College members to read all College communications. 

 
 

 

SEEKING YOUR FEEDBACK ON  
STANDARDS OF PRACTICE 

 
 

Notice to College Members 
 

June 19, 2024 
 

The College is seeking feedback on new and revised Standards of Practice (SoP). We welcome your opinion 
as we assess the College’s expectations of physicians on the topics of Consent to Treatment, Establishing 
and Ending the Physician-Patient Relationship, and Interdisciplinary Care & Delegation of Tasks.  
 
How to Provide Feedback: 
 

1. Complete an anonymous survey (estimated completion time is 5 minutes per survey): 
 

Consent to Treatment (Revised) 
 
Establishing and Ending the Physician-Patient Relationship (Revised)  
 
Interdisciplinary Care & Delegation of Tasks (New)  

 
Or,  
 

2. Submit your feedback by email: consultation@cpsnl.ca  
 
More information about the consultation, including links to the draft SoP, can be found on the College’s 
website: Consultations - CPSNL. 
 
Please note the consultation closes on August 31, 2024.  
 
 

This and all other Notices can be viewed on our website at www.cpsnl.ca > News 
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